
ST. JOSEPH’S PARISH  SCOTIA, NEW YORK 

*It is the tradition of the church not to exit before the final hymn has been sung.  
9:00 AM – Children’s Sending:  May your holy word take root in them (us).  May your holy word bear fruit in them (us).    Plant 

your word within them (us), so that they (we) may grow.

MASS INTENTIONS FOR THE WEEK OF 

JANUARY 18TH THROUGH JANUARY 26TH, 2020 

If you are having a Mass offered, please contact an usher before Mass  

and let them know you would like to bring up the gifts. 

  1-18   4:00 PM   Betsy Ricker – The Family 

Constance M. Remscheid – Paula 

Carosella 

Mary Jane Varno – Carol 

Mundweiler 

MaryAnn & Diamond Romano – 

Son, Peter 

  1-19   9:00 AM Barbara O’Leary – Debbie Griffith 

Allan Johnson – Larry & Kathy 

DeMarco 

For Special Intentions of Donna Lull 

– Family and Friends 

  1-20   9:00 AM Martin Luther King Day – No Mass 

  1-21   9:00 PM Mass at Immaculate Conception 

  1-22   9:00 AM Mass at Immaculate Conception 

  1-23   7:00 AM Mass at Immaculate Conception 

  1-24   7:00 AM Mass at Immaculate Conception 

  1-25   4:00 PM Dot Woodworth – John & Shirl Crane 

Arthur Bianchi – Wife & Family 

Mary Jane Varno – Len & Ann 

Greene 

  1-26   9:00 AM Dr. Sam Coppola, Sr. – The Family 

Severina Coppola – The Family 

John Barberis (9th Anniversary) – 

The Family 

Jean Stuart – The Family 

Allan Johnson – Lois Renko & Ruth 

Robin 
 

      Scripture Readings for the Week 

Mon. 1/20 1 Sm 15:16-23                                Mk 2:18-22 

Tues. 1/21 1 Sm 16:1-13                                  Mk 2:23-28 

Wed.  1/22 1 Sm 17:32-33, 37, 40-51             Mk 3:1-6 

Thur.  1/23 1 Sm 18:6-9, 19:1-7                       Mk 3:7-12 

Fri.     1/24 1 Sm 24:3-12                                  Mk 3:13-19 

Sat.   1/25 Acts 22:3-16                                    Mk 16:15-18 

Sun.   1/26 Is 8:23-9:3                                       Mt 4:12-23   

 

 

 

 

LITURGICAL MINISTERS – JAN. 25TH AND JAN. 26TH,  2020 

         4:00 PM           9:00 AM 

LECTOR K. DeMarco R. Higgins 

CUP 1 K. Brooks T. Hyland 

CUP 2 D. Kruk A. Stolle 

BREAD 1 Celebrant Celebrant 

BREAD 2 C. Kukan D. Stec 

BREAD 3 C. Gregoire D. Schoch 

BREAD 4 Deacon Deacon 

CUP 3 R. Kruk C. O’Connor 

CUP 4 D. Mayer D. Hyland 

SERVER TBD R. Jackson 

SERVER   

GREETER M. Schwartz P. Buczkowski 
 

 

FINANCIAL STATISTICS 1/6-1/12/20 
OFFERTORY   $2,987.51 ENVELOPE USERS 109 

FUEL    1,379.60 ATTENDANCE 266 

INITIAL       130.00   

CHRISTMAS         95.00   

SOLEMNITY OF MARY         55.00   

DEBT REDUCTION         137.00   

TOTAL INCOME  $4,784.11 TOTAL EXPENSES $6,680.14* 

*Some larger expenses were: P/R $5,003/Printing$684 

 

Next weekend’s second collection will be for 

Sandwich Supplies.  Each month we prepare 300+ 

sandwiches for Bethesda House in Schenectady.  This 

monthly endeavor costs approx. $150-$175/month.  

This semi-annual collection, along with our ongoing 

bottle drive, is used to help offset a portion of the 

cost.  Thank you for your generosity. 
 

 

 

 

Remember in your prayers those members of 

our parish who are sick or suffering in any 

way, as well as those in hospitals and nursing 

homes and all of our shut-ins.  We also pray for family, 

friends and those who have died recently, especially 

Mary Jane Varno, sister-in-law of Fr. Jack. We also 

pray for men and women in our armed forces who are 

serving our country.   

 

 

 

   MUSIC SELECTIONS: 

ENTRANCE HYMN 

PREPARATION HYMN 

COMMUNION HYMN        499 

RECESSIONAL HYMN 
 

January 19, 2020  

            683 

            766S 

            524 

            676 

 

 



SECOND SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME                                                                                           JANUARY 19, 2020 

 

 
The Parish office will be closed 

Monday, January 20, 2020 in 

observance of Martin Luther 

King Day.  We will reopen at 

9AM Tuesday, January 21. 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

There is no Children’s Liturgy of the Word 

this Sunday due to the Martin Luther King 

holiday.  We will return next weekend! 

 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

It is that time of year again when we 

begin to gather supplies for our 

“Valentine Sweet Baskets”.  This is a 

great outreach project to some of our 

shut-ins and homebound parishioners 

and we need a lot of help to make it all 

come together.  We need donations of stickers, 

wrapped candy, cup-a-soup, tea bags, small bottles of 

hand or body lotions (travel-size), chapstick, purse-

pack Kleenex, activity books, etc.  There are boxes in 

Holy Family Hall & the back entrance for your 

donations.  If you would like to bake, donations of 

mini breads, muffins or cupcakes & cookies may be 

dropped off at church the weekend of Feb. 8th/9th.     

We also need cards to put in the boxes ~ children’s 

homemade cards are a BIG hit (when signing, please 

use first name only).  Finally, we need names.  If you 

know of someone who is homebound or has had a 

hardship in the last year that you think could use a 

cheerful winter surprise, please call the office by Feb. 

6th with the name, address & phone number or insert 

the information in an envelope marked “Sweet 

Baskets” & place in the offertory basket by Feb. 2nd.  

Watch for further details regarding basket 

assembly/delivery. 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

The Dominican Retreat & Conference 

Center will be holding a weekend Retreat 

for Women “Trust in the Lord with all your 

Heart” (Proverbs 3:5a)  Director:  Sister 

Marilyn R. Vassallo, CSJ.  Info/reservations call Diane 

Simpson at (518)399-9322 or the Dominican Retreat 

and Conference Center at (518)393-4169.    There 

are flyers on the bulletin board in HFH for more 

information.  Feel free to take one. 

 

 

Check out the bulletin board in Holy 

Family Hall for any news items 

regarding our parishioners as well as 

some classwork done by our students 

in our Faith Formation program.   Mrs. 

Sapone’s second grade class recently illustrated how 

they are “peacemakers” and their papers are 

currently posted on the board.  We hope to 

“showcase” what many of children are learning in 

their classes.  If you come across a news item 

regarding any of our parishioners, please be sure to 

share it with us and post it on the bulletin board. 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Looking for an interesting job for this 

summer?  Camp Scully, a program of 

Catholic Charities Tri County Services is 

currently seeking Summer Camp 

Counselors for their camp in North 

Greenbush on Snyder’s Lake.  For 

more information, check out the flyer on the bulletin 

board in Holy Family Hall or their website: 

http://www.campscully.camp/workingatcamp/ .  

Inquiries or questions may be made at 518-283-

1617. 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

The Glenville Rotary is holding its 31st Annual Ziti 

Dinner on Friday, February 7, 2020 from 4:00-

7:30PM at the Glenville Senior Center, 32 Worden 

Road.  Tickets are $8 in advance/$10 at the door.   

Eat-in or takeout available.  In addition to a full dinner 

with dessert, they will offer entertainment and raffle 

prizes.  The event raises money for the Northeast 

Regional Food Bank, Scotia-Glenville Food Pantry and 

other Rotary Service projects.  Purchase advance 

tickets at Charlie Palmer State Insurance; Beth 

Kissinger CPA; or any Glenville Rotarian.  For more 

information, please contact Kris McMore by email at 

krismcmore@gmail.com or by phone (518)491-3081. 

 

 

Sponsor of the Week 
 

 

 

 The Week Ahead 

Tues. 1/21 Joint Liturgy Committee – 7PM 

@ OLG 

Wed. 1/22 Liturgy Prayer & Worship 

Committee – 7PM - R 

http://www.campscully.camp/workingatcamp/
mailto:krismcmore@gmail.com

